
 
Plastic & Reconstructive Surgeon 

NORTH YORK GENERAL HOSPITAL, Toronto ON 
 

Application Deadline: February 15th, 2023 
 
 
The Division of Plastic Surgery at North York General Hospital in Toronto, ON is 
seeking a Full-Time Plastic Surgeon to join a collegial multidisciplinary team of six 
Plastic Surgeons, servicing a large metropolitan community, within a University of 
Toronto-affiliated hospital. The position will commence in the summer of 2023. 
  
The candidate must hold an MD, a Fellowship in Plastic Surgery from the Royal College 
of Physicians and Surgeons of Canada and advanced subspecialty training in Hand 
Surgery. Expertise in microsurgery is an asset.  
 
The candidate will work within the Division of Plastic Surgery and participate in the care 
of patients with hand trauma, complex hand problems and general plastic surgery 
trauma. There will be shared hospital call amongst the attending Plastic Surgeons, with 
a minimum of one in six call coverage. 
 
Resources available to the successful applicant include: ambulatory clinics, outpatient 
minor procedure clinics and main OR time. Teaching of medical students and residents 
is coordinated through the University of Toronto programs and support of our medical 
learners is required. The successful candidate is expected to become a member of the 
Division of Plastic, Reconstructive and Aesthetic Surgery at the University of Toronto.  
  
We encourage all qualified applicants to forward a cover letter, your CV, and the names 
and contact information of three references by February 15th, 2023 to:  
 
Dr. Mary-Helen Mahoney 
Interim Head, Division of Plastic Surgery 
211-1333 Sheppard Ave East 
North York ON M2J 1V1 
Email: mary-helen.mahoney@nygh.on.ca 
 
 


